

- | | | | |
|-------------|------------|------------|---------------|
| 3. A. makes | B. loves | C. does | D. goes |
| 4. A. At | B. Between | C. On | D. In |
| 5. A. play | B. plays | C. playing | D. is playing |

EX2. Read the following passage and circle the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the correct word that best fits each of the numbered blank.(Unit 2)

There are habits that we should avoid so that we can have a healthy life. Most people are stuck to the screens of mobile phones these days. This is an unhealthy habit we should get rid of right away. Watching too much TV or spending too much time on computer is also something we should avoid. It is bad for our eyes, and sitting for a long time can lead to backache.

Many of us are too busy to cook, so we have fast food and junk food. Those kinds of food contains a lot of fat, salt, and sugar, which have bad effects on our health. It is time to watch out on our eating habit of fast food and junk food. We should eat home-made food. This will not only keep us healthy but also in good shape.

Many of us are so busy that we skip our meals. There is a tendency of skipping breakfast. If we skip meals, we will have stomachache.

Smoking and drinking are the two things that make us unhealthy. Too much smoking and drinking can lead to a lot of health problems, even cancer.

- What is the passage about?

A. The ways for us to avoid habits	B. Habits and diseases
C. The reasons why we have habits	D. Some habits that lead to unhealthy life
- Which of the following is a good thing to do?

A. get rid of unhealthy habits	B. use mobile phones for a long time
C. eat less home-made food	D. watch too much TV
- What kinds of food have bad effects on our health?

A. home-made food and fast food	B. junk food and home-made food
C. fast food and junk food	D. home-made food
- If we skip meals, we will have _____.

A. bad effects on our health	B. stomachache
C. fast food	D. junk food
- According to the passage, too much smoking and drinking can lead to _____.

A. unhealthy habits	B. health problems
C. weight loss	D. stomach diseases.

EX 3 Read the passage, and then choose the correct answer. (Unit 3)

Each country has many good people who take care of others. For example, some of students in the United States often spend many hours as volunteers in hospitals, orphanages or homes for the elderly. They read books to the people in these places, or they just visit them and play games with them or listen to their problems.

Other young volunteers go and work in the homes of people who are sick or old. They paint, clean up, or repair their houses, do the shopping. For boys who don't have fathers, there is an organization called Big Brothers. College students and other men take these boys to basketball games or on fishing trips and help them to get to know things that boys usually learn from their fathers.

Each city has a number of clubs where boys and girls can go and play games. Some of these clubs show movies or hold short trips to the mountains, the beaches, museums, or other places of interest. Most of these clubs use a lot of students as volunteers because they are young enough to understand the problems of younger boys and girls.

- What do volunteers usually do to help those who are sick or old in their homes?

A. They tell them stories and sing and dance for them.
B. They do shopping, and repair or clean up their houses.
C. They cook, sew, and wash their clothes.
D. They take them to basketball games.

2. What do they help boys whose father do not live with them?
- To learn things that boys usually learn from their fathers.
 - To get to know things about their fathers.
 - To get to know things that boys want from their fathers.
 - To learn things about their fathers.
3. Which activity is NOT available for the students at the clubs?
- playing games
 - watching films
 - going to interest places
 - learning photography
4. Why do they use many students as volunteers? – Because _____.
- they know how to do the work.
 - they have a lot of free time.
 - they can understand the problems of younger boys and girls.
 - they are good at playing games and learning new things.
5. Where don't students often do volunteer work?
- hospitals
 - orphanages
 - homes for the elderly
 - clubs

IV. Writing

Part 1. Circle the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the underlined part that needs correcting in each of the following questions

- We picks up litter at the local park every Sunday.
A B C D
- Minh and his friends often tutoring small children in their village.
A B C D
- We provided food for homeless child last Tet holiday.
A B C D
- Our school club make gloves for old people in nursing homes last winter.
A B C D
- Does Tom volunteer to teach English in our village last winter?
A B C D
- Does Ann goes to a horse riding club every Sunday?
A B C D
- My dad has a big bookshelf because he loves collection old books.
A B C D
- My sister likes goes camping at the weekend.
A B C D
- My family often goes cycle in the countryside because outdoor activities are good for our health.
A B C D
- My sister doesn't like horse ride because she's afraid of horses.
A B C D
- I enjoy to garden because I love plants and flowers.
A B C D
- Jogging makes you strong and reduce your stress.
A B C D
- Physical activities helps keep you strong and active.
A B C D
- Going to bed and getting up early is good for your health.
A B C D
- Last Sunday, we played board games and enjoy some food that my mum cooked.
A B C D

Part 2. Rewrite each of the sentences below in such a way that it means exactly the same as the one given before it.

1. Minh enjoys playing the violin.

-> Minh's hobby _____

2. He is busy, so he doesn't join any volunteer activities.

-> He doesn't join any volunteer activities _____

3. My hobby is collecting dolls.

-> I like _____

4. My dad loves outdoor activities. I love outdoor activities.

-> My dad and _____

5. We avoid sweetened food. We avoid soft drinks.

-> We _____

6. My mother eats a lot of fruit, and she eats a lot of vegetables too.

-> My mother eats _____

7. It's good for us to go to bed early every day.

=> We should _____

8. It often takes her 2 hours to draw pictures every Sunday.

=> She often spends _____

9. My brother spends a lot of time making models.

=> It takes _____

10. Mr. Lam likes to do gardening at the weekend.

=> Mr. Lam enjoys _____

11. I didn't go to school because I was sick.

=> I was sick, so _____

12. His lunch doesn't have any fruit or vegetables.

=> There isn't any _____

13. It's a good idea for you to do exercise regularly.

=> You _____

14. My hobby is collecting stamps in my free time.

=> Collecting stamps _____

15. I'd love to go to your club this Sunday.

=> I want _____

Part 3. Write complete sentences to make a passage describing community activities.

1. we / join / community activities / once a month.

2. last month / we / plant / trees / park.

3. we / dig / holes / put / young trees / in.

4. then / we / water / them / two or three weeks.

5. now / trees / grow / very well.

6. they / make / park / greener / air / fresher.

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....